Pitts, Ted

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
4/16/2013 8:50:20 AM

FW: GA Senate Bill 236

134315.pdf

From: Raymond Farmer [mailto:RFarmer@doi.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 4:52 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: GA Senate Bill 236

Ted:

As per our telephone conversation this afternoon, please see the attached GA bill that is on the Governor's desk waiting to
be signed.

The bill requires insurers to inform customers that health insurance rate increases for those persons in the Federally
Facilitated Exchange were not a product of state government, the Governor, legislature and/or the Department of
Insurance.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Ray
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